
The Working Student Act

Hard-Working Students Shouldn’t Be Penalized for Trying to Keep Up with the Increasing Cost of Education
Many college students must work while enrolled in school to make up the difference between önancial aid assistance and the cost of college.

The very income that students need to support themselves often has the effect of decreasing their önancial aid eligibility.

This “work-penalty” causes an endless cycle of  needing to work more in order to cover ever decreasing amounts of available önancial aid.

By enacting an across-the-board 35% increase to the income protection allowance (IPA) for students, 
the bill shields an increased portion of a student’s income from working against their need for önancial aid.

Economic Security of Working Students Would be Strengthened
A working single parent with two children can earn approximately $10,000 more without endangering their önancial aid.1

A dependent student can earn up to $2191 more before their income impacts their önancial aid award.

Independent students, who are often older or don’t have parental önancial support, could earn $3,400 more in the next school year.

The Working Student Act is co-sponsored by Senator Tim Kaine (D-VA). Additional support includes: United States Student Association, 
The Institute of College Access and Success (TICAS), National Education Association, American Federation of Teachers, Center for Law and Social Policy (CLASP), 
Demos, Wisconsin Technical College System, University of Wisconsin-Madison, One Wisconsin Now, and the Wisconsin Education Association Council.

1 The Income Protectionn Allowance. Department of Education. 
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